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Y1/2 Book and a Brew Workshop
Tuesday 23rd January 2024

“It was great t6o look at the fabulous new books – such a great addition the brilliant classrooms.”

“We looked at a book about the Great Fire of London. My son was drawn to this book by the colourful images and he followed the story well.”

“There was a really good explanation of why the school are hosting this event and it was a brilliant opportunity to see the new books and feel the enjoyment of the children,”

“Brilliant idea! The children were excited for Reading and it gives the parents an insight into what the children do at school.”

“The session was very good. There was lots of useful information. Thanks as always.”

“It was a lovely morning spent reading. We really enjoyed it.”

“It was a really good workshop. These sessions will help a lot as sometimes my son doesn’t want to read.” 

“It was great to see the brilliant range of books available.”

“Lovely!”

“It was a lovely opportunity to read with the children.”

“It was lovely to see all of the new books. My son really enjoyed it.”

“I enjoyed taking time to read with my daughter and it was nice she got to pick our book.”



“I loved this! I will definitely do it again. The children really enjoyed it. Thank you.”

“Lovely books and excellent reading. Well done.”

“It was an awesome morning. Thank you for having us again.”
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